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Ms. Maria Thompson
President

Fortune Company

West valley,

Ohio

January 29, 2011

Mr. Alex Clinton
President

Global Suppliers
East Valley,

Ohio

Dear Mr. Clinton,
As you are aware that our business partnership has now entered in its third year and I would like to extend our warm hand towards you for joining us in business. Our business relationships have always resulted in various successful projects and have brought more success to both of our companies. A joint venture of this kind is hard to find in the business world when competition is so tough. We are fortunate to have such a great business partners who are very professional, dedicated, and efficient in their work. All agreements are always completed within the time frame. Our clients have always appreciated and you give us no chance of getting any complaints.

As we complete another year and move further we hope that we continue to reap more success and that our partnership will last years to come.
Thanking you,

Yours faithfully,
Ms. Maria Thompson

This Letter is protected under copyright © 2008 FoundLetters.com. 

Feel free to use letters for your

 personal purposes. Reproduction 

in whole or in part in any form or 

medium without express written 

permission is prohibited.
